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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SPORTS DAY – WEDNESDAY 15TH JUNE 2022 
 
On the afternoon of Wednesday 15th June, the school will be holding its sports day track 
finals event. This will involve all students from school Year 7 to 10 attending FB Fields from 
12.30pm to 3.00pm in order to participate and support a range of races to decide the inter-
house champion for 2022.  
 
All students will finish lessons at 11.45am on the day and make their way by foot or bicycle 
to FB Fields. This will mean that any food required for lunch will need to be brought that day 
as a packed lunch, to be consumed on arrival at FB Fields. The school canteen will serve as 
normal during morning break. There will also be access to an ice-cream van when arriving at 
the venue, so your child may wish to bring an appropriate amount of money to purchase 
from this vendor. 
  
To allow the day to run smoothly, we will require all students to attend school in their full 
and correct PE kit. Parental contact will be made to rectify any kit issues presented by 
students arriving in incorrect kit on the day. Even if a student is not actively involved in the 
afternoon’s races, they will still be required to wear PE kit for the whole school day. 
 
It is important your child ensure they are prepared for the day in terms of bringing sun 
cream or, if required, a waterproof jacket for inclement weather. 
 
As with any school event, students’ behaviour is expected to be exemplary. Failure to do so 
will see application of the school’s consequence system, with those reaching C3 level being 
escorted back to school via minibus. 
 
Parents are welcome to attend the event if your child is competing, however, we ask that 
you walk on the outside of the track and sit only in the designated seating near the finish 
line. Please see the reverse of this letter for the approximate event timings. 
 
Many thanks for your support in ensuring that your child is prepared to make the most of 
this exciting whole school event. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Joel Hayward 
Head of Physical Education  
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